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Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 
 

THE LORD’S DAY, 6/30/2019,  
 

9:45 AM Adult Sunday School 

 

        David Harrell –Stephen, the First Deacon 

 

11:00 AM Morning Worship 
 

All hymns are from the Red Trinity Hymnal  

 

     4 – "All Praise to God, Who Reigns Above" 
465 – "Marvelous Grace of Our Loving Lord" 
457 – “Come, Thou Fount of Every Blessing” 

Scripture Reading:  Titus 2: 1 – 15 – Rachel Hughes 
247 – "O Sacred Head, Now Wounded" 
562 – "All to Jesus I Surrender" 

Responsive Reading: Psalm 143, p. 837 
Message: 2 Thess 2: 13 – 17– Being Comforted to Stand Firm 
 

WEDNESDAY, 7/3 
   5:45 PM Brown bag supper in the Fellowship Hall  
   6:30 PM Bible study: - Pastoral Epistles– 1 Tim 4: 10 – 13 
 

Next Week's Sermon Passage: 2 Thess 3: 1 – 5 

 

NURSERY MINISTRY 
Today    – Jonathan & Leslie Morquecho; Audrey Downey 
7/7/19 – David & Kristy Riedl; Kristen O’Neill 
7/14/19 – Suzy & Cole Phillips; Sophia O’Neill 
7/21/19 – Jeanne & Phillip Perry; Rebekah Hughes 
7/28/19 – Jonathan & Leslie Morquecho; Lauren Downey 
 

 
KID’S CLUB THIS SUMMER! 
Kids' Club continues each Wednesday evening and has been a great 
success!  They are doing Bible lessons, games, Scripture memory,
prizes, songs, cupcakes, and MORE!  Kids' Club will run while the 
adults are in the Wednesday evening services through August 7. 
 
MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST 
The July Men’s Prayer Breakfast will be held on July 6.  Men, put this 
prayer time on your calendar and plan on joining us for the usual 
breakfast, fellowship and intercessory prayer.  We have much about 
which to rejoice and to intreat God for help, especially in this difficult 
time of our congregation’s life. 
 
PAUL KARSTENS FAMILY VISIT! 
The Karstens family has concluded their visit to Austin.  They wanted 
to let you know how much they appreciated everything that you, as a 
congregation, did for them.  “Thank you so much for everything 
you’ve done for us.  We appreciate your love, kindness and prayers for 
us as a family.  You have gone beyond the call of duty for us.  It’s such 
an amazing testimony to us.” 
 
WONDERFUL VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! 
Special thanks go out to all of the wonderful helpers, assistants and 
organizers of this year’s Vacation Bible School.  We had more than 
two dozen kids who sang, played, learned, did crafts and snacked this 
past week.  Special appreciation is due to our great organizer, Terresa 
O’Neill, along with the whole O’Neill family.  It truly could not have 
been done without your ministry. 
 
CONGREGATIONAL MEETING AFTER TODAY’S SERVICE 
The elders would like to have a brief congregational meeting following 
the service today.  There are important announcements which need to 
be made which will affect all of us.  We will gather when the piano 
starts playing and will be finished as quickly as possible. 


